
 

         
 

     

                    TTTTUUHHSSCC  PPUURRCCHHAASSIINNGG  CCAARRDD    
                                            AANNNNOOUUNNCCEEMMEENNTT  

  
                             
                                     

July 29, 2008 

 
 
 
 
 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
New Purchasing Card  

Coordinator 
 

Business Services is pleased to announce Jessica McGaha 
as the new Purchasing Card Coordinator effective Friday, August 1, 2008. 

Jessica has worked as the Purchasing Card Reviewer since 
January.  Her experience will be a great asset to the 

PCard Coordinator position. 
 

Michelle Ensminger has accepted a position with TTUHSC’s  
Center for International and Multicultural Affairs.   

Her last day with the PCard office will be Thursday, July 31st. 


